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Check out www.wlachurch.org (under Youth Ministries) for lots more information 
about upcoming events! 

  (Grades 6-8) 
Our regular weekly meetings are suspended for the summer.  
July 24 – 28, WIRED!  
Get ready for a great week of summer fun at Riverview Bible Camp. Bring 
your friends! Some spots are still available.  
 

  (Grades 9-12) 
 Our regular weekly meetings are suspended for the summer. 
 August 27 – 31, Second Annual CANOE TRIP at Temagami   guided by 
Pastor Wilkins. 
 

 (18-30) 
 J48 every Wednesday night at Gibbons Park, Victoria St. Entrance  
 6:30 – 7:00 (Sports and chill) 
 7:00 – 8:30 p.m. (Main event) 
 Bring: Blanket, Bible, Notebook, Sweatshirt, Friends 
 For directions and more info visit www.j48project.com. 
   
  _____________________________________________________________ 
 
A Note to Our Guests: 
We’re happy you are here today! Our hope is that being with us will be a 
help to you in learning to know and love our great God. If you take a 
moment to fill out a “Let Us Know You Are Here” card, we’ll be happy to 
mail you a FACT SHEET to tell you about West London church life. You can 
use the back of the card to ask a question or provide us with any 
information that you think might help us serve you. Just hand the card to 
an usher at the conclusion of the service, or drop it on the offering plate 
as it passes by. Thanks for being with us! 

 
Mike Wilkins, Pastor 

Lyall Mix, Associate Pastor: Director of Adult Ministries 
Jane Cushing, Director of Children’s Ministries 

Graham Buchanan, Director of Youth Ministries 
Janis Murphy, Office Manager 
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10:00 a.m.     Worship Service 

 

GROWZONE SUNDAY 
This morning’s Worship Service is our once-a-year opportunity to hear 
what the Lord is doing to make His greatness known to children at 
West London Alliance Church. 
 
10:00 a.m.    GROWZONE 1 (Ages 3-Grade 5) 
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Thursday, 6:00 – 7:30 a.m.                                               J.E.L.L.O. 
(Men’s Accountability and Prayer) The Jonathan Edwards League of 
London Ontario meets bright and early to combat the jellification of 
mind and body through the reading of an Edwards sermon, 
accountability and prayer. You know how this works: the early bird, the 
worm, you know! 
 

bÇ UxçÉÇw  THIS WEEK  

 
June 25, 5:00 p.m.          Growzone Leaders’ Appreciation Night  All 
Growzone Gang, Growzone 1 & 2 volunteers and their spouses are 
invited to attend a Hawaiian Luau at Chris & Meg deVroomen’s. Please 
R.S.V.P. Jane by tomorrow (jane@wlachurch.org). 
 
Zonecamps Summer ’06… 
Hey kids! Another great summer of fun and adventure is coming your 
way! Registration forms are available in the South Foyer. 
 
At WLA Church… 
Zone 1 (Grades 1-6), July 10-14th                $ 75.00 
Zone 2 (Grades 1-6), July 17-21st                $ 75.00 
 
At Riverview Bible Camp (overnight camps)… 
Wired (Grades 6-8), July 24-28th                 $150.00 
Splash (Grades 3-5), July 31-August 4th      $150.00 
 
July 14 – 16 “Admit One” Family Camping at the Pinery 
We have room for seven more people, so sign up today on the sheet 
posted in the South Foyer. Cost: $5 per person + park entrance fee. 
 
 
 

 

bà{xÜ  NOTES  

 
The Board of Elders is pleased to announce that Mr. Tim Heerebout 
has accepted its invitation to become our first Director of Worship 
Ministries beginning August 15th.  Tim and his wife Melissa will be 
moving here from Calgary (with their Siberian Husky).  
 
 
Last Sunday, Melissa Manahan, one of our ZONECAMP leaders (and a 
UWO student and our part-time administrative assistant) presented her 
plan to participate in a ten month missions assignment in Tanzania 
with Campus For Christ. It’s called STINT and it begins this August. If 
you missed her presentation, feel free to ask her about it (471-0639 or 
memanahan@gmail.com). 
 
 

SUMMER SUNDAYS FOR KIDS 
Investigation Station starts July 2nd in the gym for kids ages 4 – 
completing grade 2. Kids Pacs will be available for grade 3 – 5 kids in 
the main service. 
 
 
BANNS OF MARRIAGE… Our congratulations and best wishes to Jason 
Eagles and Allison Berkshire, who will be married here at West 
London Alliance Church on Friday, June 23, 2006 at 2:30 p.m. 
 
 
Congratulations… to Christine Witchell and Rob Bell, who are 
now engaged to be married on July 7, 2007. 
 
 
In the South Foyer, you will find a Petition you are invited to sign 
regarding the raising of the “Age of Consent” from 14 to 16 years of 
age.  
 
 
Last Sunday’s Special Offering for FUSION: the Alliance missions 
project to Mexico totaled $767.60.    
 
 
The Number$ to May 31 
General Offerings Income    $224,940 
General Offering Budget    $253,208    
Shortfall       $  28,268 
 
 
 
 
 
 


